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17th January 2023 

 

Dear Parent/Guardian, 

Re: Home Farm Residential 

Thank you for paying your deposits and securing your place on our exciting residential to Home Farm 

in June.  Now we have an idea of numbers of pupils wanting to go, we wanted to write and let you 

know what dates your child’s residential to Home Farm will be. 

Your child’s dates will be: 

Monday 12th to Wednesday 14th June 2023 

We have also included a form that needs to be completed and returned to us, so we can forward 

onto Home Farm, indicating any medical issues, dietary requirements, allergies and any additional 

needs your child may require during their stay.  This needs to be completed and returned no later 

than Monday 24th April if possible please (please let us know if anything changes once the form has 

been handed in). 

We have also included a kit list, which will give you an idea of what they will need to take with them, 

including a packed lunch on the first day only.  If your child is eligible for free school meals, please let 

us know on the information form, complete the Dolce order form and one will be provided on the 

Monday morning. 

Many thanks, 

The Year 4 Team 

Encs 
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